
Hey Lowell-Fall Creek families and community: We received this info and wanted to pass it 
along to you. Have a great day! 
 
 
Where: Lane Community College  
 
 
When: April 24 and 25 from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm.  
 
 
What: 2,400 doses of Pfizer will be made available for those 16 to 17 years old. Additional 
doses will be made available to the general public. 
 
 
How: This clinic is by appointment only, please go to http://lanecounty.org/vaxclinics to 
schedule your vaccine appointment. 
 
 
Important: All Lane County Public Health clinics are free. You do not need insurance and will 
not be asked for any financial information. 
 


